
{^j&y BRENTWOOD Community Council
149 S. Barrington Ave., Box 194, Los Angeles, CA 90049 

www.brentwoodcommunitvcouncil.orq

June 4,2012

Planning & Land Use Management Committee 
Councilmember Ed Reyes, Chairman 
Councilmember Jose Huizar, Vice-Chair 
Councilmember Mitchell Englander, Member 
200 North Spring Street 
Los Angeles, CA 90012

VIA E-MAIL TO Michael.Espinoza&>lacitv.ora

RE: CF 09-2645; PWC Mtg. 5/9/12, Agenda Item 7
Revision to AGF Ordinance

Dear Chairman Reyes, Vice-Chair Huizar, and Councilmember Englander:

The Brentwood Community Council ("BCC”) is the broadest-based Brentwood 
community organization.1 This letter follows on the above-referenced Public Works 
Committee meeting regarding the long-awaited revision to the City's AGF ordinance.

As you know, the Los Angeles community has been waiting for action on this item 
for many months. It is our understanding that Assistant City Attorney Ted Jordan’s 
recommendation is to have the Council direct the City Attorney to draft an 
ordinance for consideration by the Council, consistent with Mr. Jordan's previous 
report and testimony to the Public Works and PLUM Committees. We strongly 
support this recommendation, and encourage you to move the item swiftly to City 
Council for its vote.

Sincerely,

Nancy Freedman 
BCC Chair

1 The Brentwood Community Council represents approximately 50,000 stakeholders of 
the 90049 community, including homeowner associations, multi-family residential 
dwellers, business organizations, schools, religious groups, volunteer service groups, 
public safety, and environmental organizations.

Phone: 310-472-9775 Fax: 310-471-7478 Email: GJF165@gmail.com

http://www.brentwoodcommunitvcouncil.orq
mailto:GJF165@gmail.com

